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September 11, 2014 
 
 

To the Honorable Members of the 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 140694 approves a final Certified Survey Map for property located at 2725 West Hopkins 
Street to subdivide the existing Century City properties and dedicate land for public greenway purposes, in the 
7th Aldermanic District.  
 
 This file approves a final Certified Survey Map that subdivides the Century City business park into three 
lots and dedicates public land for the proposed Century City greenway along  the west side of West Hopkins 
Street between North 31st Street and North 27th Street. 
 
 Since the proposed Certified Survey Map complies with City plans for the area, the City Plan 
Commission at its regular meeting on September 8, 2014, recommended approval of the file conditioned on 
obtaining DPW signatures. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Willie Wade 
 


